## CATHOLIC PARENT INVOLVEMENT COMMITTEE PENDING LIST TO JANUARY 17, 2022

#	Date Requested	Report Due Date	Subject	Delegated To
1	Sept-2021 Regular CPIC Meeting	TBC	That CPIC recommend to Staff and then the Board of Trustees that: TCDSB CSPC's be given appropriate access to School Messenger so that they can create communications to go out to the School Community in the similar respect that CSPC's have access to School Cash Online. The process should (like School Cash Online) allow the CPSC to create the communication and then be reviewed by the administration before it is sent out. (From the June 2021 CPIC Meeting: School Messenger Access)	Director - Designate